
June 20, 2025 

Sojitz Corporation (“Sojitz”) has announced a decision that Sojitz Pla-Net Corporation (“Sojitz Pla-Net”), 

a fully owned subsidiary of Sojitz, plans to integrate business operations with its fully owned subsidiary, 

Pla Matels Corporation (“Pla Matels”). A new company is expected to be established on April 1, 2027.  

Through the establishment of this new company, Sojitz aims to improve business efficiency, strengthen 

governance, and realize synergy across Sojitz Group’s plastics businesses. The business integration 

process will proceed in phases for both Sojitz Pla-Net and Pla Matels’ domestic and overseas business 

sites and offices.  

[For questions regarding this release, contact:]  

Sojitz Pla-Net Corporation  Corporate Planning Dept.    TEL: 03-6871-2026 

Pla Matels Corporation  Administration Dept. TEL: 03-5789-9700 

Contact: Sojitz Corporation Public Relations Dept. hodo@sojitz.com 
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